
To all our loyal customers we wish you a very Happy New Year!  

2025 is well under way and things are happening here at Tahoma Valley. 

First and Foremost, we have new business owners.  

Welcome aboard the golf train. 

They have been very busy and have many plans to improve your  

experiences here. All ready, the golf cart fleet has been updated.  

We are back to our full compliment of rentable carts. 

It took a few days, but credit cards are now accepted again.  

Thanks for your patience while this was being sorted out. 

Remember, there are no frost delays here at Tahoma Valley.  

It may be brisk, but that means it’s not raining.  

We ask to keep golf carts off of the fairways though on these days.  

The restaurant is open. Sales are limited to non-alcoholic products while 

we wait for our liquor license to be updated. 

Give us a call or book online@ 

www.tahomavalleygolf.com 

Thank you for continued patronage.  

May you have a healthy and very Happy 2025.  


